Subject:  CAMERON PARK CC OPEN DAY INVITATION

The Invitation/Signup Sheet for the CAMERON PARK CC OPEN DAY on Thursday, August 22nd has been                    posted on the Lady Niners’ Board in the Sports Lounge.
If you are interested in playing, please sign up and put a check for $55.00 made payable to Cameron Park Country Club in the Lady Niners’ Box located in the Pro Shop NLT July 25th.  I will submit the entry form/checks on July 26th 

Cathy Sulinski, Area Coordinator
(415) 608-6314 or casulinski@gmail.com 
